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The BRC Volunteer Leagues start again on 
1 January 2020. There are separate Leagues for Club,
Area and Committee/Official activities. Half a point will be
awarded per half an hour volunteered. If you would like to

get involved, please visit the Volunteers page of the BRC
website or call Jessica Payne on: 02476 840711.

• Great Rosettes
• Incentives & Rewards
• Meet New People
• Learn New Skills
• Have Some Fun!

Ride Together • Train Together • Compete Together • Have Fun Together


